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| am pleased to report since my last article a couple of items that have arisen that you should be aware of.

The first is, “The Request for Favours Box™ at The Honoris here in Ottawa. This is a very private &
confidential part of The Honoris. Please feel free to mail in your request. If you wish a reply from us
include your e-mail. | say this because | am receiving requests by e-mail that are all answered and placed in
our Prayer Box. Our Honoris Committee Members are praying for these people and their requests every
day. You can too, please become a part of our effort to aid our fellow travelers on the road of life.

As well, we have our “R.I.P. BOX.” These names are published on our website. We need “date of death”
and “request by.” A Mass is said every day for these deceased people. What | am attempting to do here
Brothers is to make aware the power of prayer in our ranks. It is working and The Honoris has proved that.

The second item is the “Candle Program” we have created. We have created a 7 day candle, picture
included, it has the face of our Blessed Founder and on the reverse the Canonization Prayer. This could be
used in chambers at meetings or at home for private use. There are prayers in our Site to use as well. There
will be more news on distribution.

At this time of year on behalf of The Honoris Committee may | wish you all and your families a Blessed
Christmas & Happy New Year.

Michael O'Neill,
Chairman.

Web site: http://www.michaeljmcgivneyhonoris.ca



